
From: cahal18@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Becky Stephens
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: April 11 Hearing - Supportive testimony for HB 2019
Date: Thursday, April 11, 2019 4:24:31 PM

Dear Joint Commitee on Student success,

Please invest in our children and future. We have had to cut funding year after year at our school. Classrooms sizes
are huge, over 21 is unacceptable.

Sincerely,
Becky Stephens
9911 SW 61st Ave  Portland, OR 97219-5609
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